
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The High Risk Foot Clinic is held every Tuesday afternoon in the Podiatry Clinics on Level 5 of the Telstra 

Building (70 Collins Street).  The appointment will take about 60 to 90 minutes. 

 

What to bring:  

• Your blood glucose meter and your diary of recorded blood glucose levels. 

• Information from your doctor or nurse e.g. medical history, list of medications, foot wound history. 

• Any extra shoes, boots and inserts, if requested by the podiatrist. 

 

You might see some of the following Health Professionals at your appointment:  

 

The clinic room will be crowded when the doctors are seeing you.  Students might also be present. Please 

let staff know if you do not want students at your appointment.  

 

It is OK to bring someone (family/friend/carer) with you for support and to help with any questions you 

might have.  

 

If you have any questions about your apointment please call the Podiatry Department on 6166 2600 
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